
Dear Energy Master Plan Team, 

The Governor's Energy Master Plan is currently inadequate to meet the climate emergency. It must 
include a moratorium on all new fossil fuel projects until greenhouse gas emissions are effectively 
regulated. These new projects will increase our emissions by over 30%! We must aim for 100% 
clean renewable energy in electricity by 2035 and be fully decarbonized by 2050. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Lillian Duggan 
Westfield, NJ 

 

 


